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17th June 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

RE: Sixth Form Information Evening – Wednesday 23rd June 2021 

 

I am writing to inform you that due to the government guidelines not changing on Monday 14th June 

the forthcoming Sixth Form Information Evening will be a Webinar presentation. 

 

To register for the Arnewood Sixth webinar please click here.  

 

The live presentation will start at 6.30pm and there will be an opportunity for you to ask any questions 

at the end of the webinar.  If you are unable to make the live version then please still register as it will 

be available to view until the end of the school year, Friday 23rd July. 

 

To support with your transition to Arnewood Sixth subject staff have created some excellent resources 

on Firefly, the sixth forms learning platform. This high-quality tutorial package and subject transition 

material will really help the students to hit the ground running in September.   

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr M Colman 

Head of Sixth Form 
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